
It is thought the number of cards sent 
this festive period will be lower than in 
previous years, as stamp prices have 
increased. The price of a first-class 
stamp rose by 30p in October, to £1.65. 
This rise (the fifth increase in less than 
three years) has also led to fears that the 
money reaching charities through card 
sales will be lower this year.

In the news this week
Share your experience of giving and 
receiving cards and ask someone at 
home about theirs.

Fewer cards are being sent each year; 
talk about why you think this is the case.

What other ways can you think of to 
show loved ones that you care and are 
thinking of them?

Things to talk about at home ...
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Please note any interesting thoughts or comments

Share your thoughts and read the opinions of others
www.picture-news.co.uk/discuss

www.picture-news.co.uk/discuss

How can we show
others we care?
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